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ECD/M&PRD/PR/01/2023-87                                                                                                  September 22, 2023 
 

Public Holiday 
 
The State Bank of Pakistan will remain closed on September 29, 2023 (Friday) being public holiday  
on the occasion of Eid Milad-un-Nabi (12th Rabi-ul-Awal, 1445 A.H). 
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